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SCHOOL CALENDAR                                                            We are an accredited Waste Wise Ways School 

WEEK 5 WEEK 6  WEEK 7 WEEK 8 
 

Photos this week are 

from our 2021 files. 

Just thought you might 

enjoy looking back on 

the year. 

 
Wed – Thurs. 18-19 Aug 

• Book Fair – postponed to 

a date to be confirmed 

Friday 20 August 

• NR Zone Athletics at 

Riverview Park in 

Lismore 

• Student Assembly 

 
Friday 27 August 

• Blast Cricket - TBC 

 
Class Public Speaking 
competitions finalized this 
week. 

A proud member of the First North Community of Schools and The Rivers P-12 

SNAP LOCKDOWN NEWSLETTER EDITION! 

Our deepest thanks and congratulations to everyone in our 
school community for reacting so quickly to this snap 
lockdown and enabling us to set up links to channels of 
communication and learning from home.  We hope this 
lockdown period will end at the nominated time however 
we are now well prepared for learning from home programs 
for an extended period and are only too willing to support 
our families in any way we can. 

My deepest thanks to our staff team who have responded so 
quickly and connected with families to ensure everyone 
knows we are in this together.  The health and safety of 
everyone is our first priority and staff are strictly adhering to 
regulations while working hard to deliver quality lessons. 

As stated this week in an email, please do not become 
stressed regarding helping your child with lessons.  We are 
here to help, and you can continue the amazing way you 
teach your child/ children everyday. 

SEMESTER TWO SRC INDUCTED 
Congratulations to the following students who were voted 
by their peers to represent them on the SRC for Semester 2. 

Kindergarten Jim Trendall  
Year 1  Camilla Mitchell 
Year 2  Sacha Longmire  
Year 3  Cole Kelly 
Year 4  Sylvie Williamson 
Year 5  Felix Bleakley 
Year 6  Lucas Winkler 
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I am looking forward to working with them all.  I’m sure 
they will be as wonderful as our Semester One SRC  

students.  

WEBSITE FILMS 

While most things were put on hold suddenly, we are 
pleased we were able to record four performances which 
will be uploaded to the school website for your enjoyment. 

BOOK FAIR POSTPONED  
The book fair that was scheduled for next week has been 
rescheduled to a date yet to be confirmed.  We have seen 
the book list from Byron Bay Bookroom and there is a large 
and wide range of books to choose from. We will let you 
know as soon as we know!  

FINANCIAL SUPPORT INFORMATION  
Mr Priestley contacted Federal Member for Page, Kevin 
Hogan, for advice on financial support available for our 
community.  If you are experiencing difficulties, we have 
included information for you in this newsletter. 

Michelle Slee – Principal 

 

                     EXPECTATION of the WEEK 
“Stay strong, stay safe and reach out if needed” 

 

Student Assembly  
Our next student assembly will be on Friday 20th August. 
Congratulations to the following students who received 
awards at our assembly last Friday. 
 

Citizen of the Week – Camilla Mitchell 
 

Tessa Walker - For fabulous reading 

fluency and commitment to her reading and 

spelling.  
 

Elliott Cleary - For       

being a helpful and considerate person to 

others.  

Alex Dower - For 

progress in his writing, using descriptive 
language. 
 

 Riley Robinson has 

settled into our class well, making good 
choices and just being friendly to all. 

 
Beau Gallagher-Summers has been 

working hard to complete work to the best 
of his ability, asking questions to ensure he is 
on the right track. 

 

 Mae Tibika has been producing 
some great work and showing persistence. 

Great work Mae. 
 

Sylvie Williamson – for settling in 

seamlessly into her new school and class and 
for her huge effort in contributing to class. 

Seth Baker - doing amazing work in 

class and in particular his involvement in 
the Enterprise program  

 
 

Steph Bower receives her award for her 

involvement in the SRC charity fundraiser and 
challenging herself to do her best even when 
things are difficult. 

 

 Kindergarten 2022 Orientation  
We are currently receiving a lot of interest regarding our 
2022 Kindergarten. We have now locked in dates for the 
orientation program and flyers will be distributed to local 
preschools next week. 
If you know someone who is looking to enrol next year, 
please share the dates. 

❖ Tuesday 12th October – 9 – 11am 

       (Parent information session too)  

❖ Wednesday 20th October – 9 – 11:30am 

❖ Tuesday 26th October – 9 – 12:30pm  

❖ Wednesday 3rd November – 9 – 1:15pm 

 
Financial support is available for individuals and businesses 
that are impacted by the NSW Government ‘stay at home’ 
rules. 
Please stay safe and look after one another during these 
difficult times.  
 
Support for individuals 
Anyone who has lost work due to a hotspot being declared 
can access the Federal Government’s COVID-19 Disaster 
Payments. 
That’s $750 a week for those who have lost more than 20 
hours work in a week, $450 a week for those who have lost 
8-20 hours of work, and a $200 a week top up payment for 
those on income support who have lost 8 or more hours of 
work. 
 
For more information on the Federal Government’s COVID-
19 Disaster Payments, visit this 
link: https://www.servicesaustralia.gov.au/individuals/servic
es/centrelink/covid-19-disaster-payment 
To apply for these payments visit https://my.gov.au or call 
180 22 66. This will begin from 11:59 pm on 9 August 2021 
for an initial period of seven days until 11:59 pm 16 August 
2021. 
 
Support for businesses 
Business support includes one-off payments to help with 
cashflow, ongoing payments to help maintain employees, 
and payroll tax deferrals. 
For more information and to apply, click this 
link: https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/campaign/covid-19-
help-businesses/grants-loans-and-financial-assistance 

 Additional support 
Declaring a hotspot for Commonwealth support triggers: 

https://u6095790.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=gYbRhGOvY5JfjNuWEJqh21KsKpK0lC7Db9arFRCsaFlOnDPFcOHRM0uzDLrZqV4NxjVawWykCglZvAKcPNW5cxOJVawk4mTO8rqCLGRPpWmD8fybirOpYy6ZFGS5Uucem36idK91q4ANKNvPlfLbNw-3D-3D-XQ__-2BLewRnRFyFVPCTMNSz-2BV7hpWn-2F6HUKy5gWdGlWT92IzAVFPETGB98acN6s6Yw3k-2BifGG-2FFxSuiynypG46SkmHqJoQxN803m3O8VElN6Xn-2B7g7Iy0st-2BfV-2Brdk1CvRC-2B-2BDS0FpMp4mmtszbFwE1wQSMZ10ngTEf1Iw5nDLm7bY3R-2BE46cEM29YRqpT-2FQFqvlXhP789DBhM5EEgRR37j6O-2BZO3T3KueVX0Lgbh5463Fi-2BQp8QN7Ar997zmXcDKaLK9zbt3Y8WrKea0nhaSoxMhoEEqq-2Bao-2F9-2FHrvJbzSV0GEH50VUJgUrAKMzNfZmRCqGaBts7-2BluBGut3GxOlMAAS9whOP48V5P-2FQkjXD3-2BlFJ40Jo2P9dBH-2B-2FVflsQeBXYJfnEUKC-2FsO-2F8qb87EM-2BK2MdsPQEnCoiHSLu0SEvVd5yAVdQ3Y0i0eeyMt4n1-2FgtFz2L7kohwDaGiP02kmVFgL14I1vmIEPdEF9n5QC3T3dofE-3D
https://u6095790.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=gYbRhGOvY5JfjNuWEJqh21KsKpK0lC7Db9arFRCsaFlOnDPFcOHRM0uzDLrZqV4NxjVawWykCglZvAKcPNW5cxOJVawk4mTO8rqCLGRPpWmD8fybirOpYy6ZFGS5Uucem36idK91q4ANKNvPlfLbNw-3D-3D-XQ__-2BLewRnRFyFVPCTMNSz-2BV7hpWn-2F6HUKy5gWdGlWT92IzAVFPETGB98acN6s6Yw3k-2BifGG-2FFxSuiynypG46SkmHqJoQxN803m3O8VElN6Xn-2B7g7Iy0st-2BfV-2Brdk1CvRC-2B-2BDS0FpMp4mmtszbFwE1wQSMZ10ngTEf1Iw5nDLm7bY3R-2BE46cEM29YRqpT-2FQFqvlXhP789DBhM5EEgRR37j6O-2BZO3T3KueVX0Lgbh5463Fi-2BQp8QN7Ar997zmXcDKaLK9zbt3Y8WrKea0nhaSoxMhoEEqq-2Bao-2F9-2FHrvJbzSV0GEH50VUJgUrAKMzNfZmRCqGaBts7-2BluBGut3GxOlMAAS9whOP48V5P-2FQkjXD3-2BlFJ40Jo2P9dBH-2B-2FVflsQeBXYJfnEUKC-2FsO-2F8qb87EM-2BK2MdsPQEnCoiHSLu0SEvVd5yAVdQ3Y0i0eeyMt4n1-2FgtFz2L7kohwDaGiP02kmVFgL14I1vmIEPdEF9n5QC3T3dofE-3D
https://u6095790.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=gYbRhGOvY5JfjNuWEJqh2-2FKxye5dwTIIyr2VKOqulyc-3D5RwF_-2BLewRnRFyFVPCTMNSz-2BV7hpWn-2F6HUKy5gWdGlWT92IzAVFPETGB98acN6s6Yw3k-2BifGG-2FFxSuiynypG46SkmHqJoQxN803m3O8VElN6Xn-2B7g7Iy0st-2BfV-2Brdk1CvRC-2B-2BDS0FpMp4mmtszbFwE1wQSMZ10ngTEf1Iw5nDLm7bY3R-2BE46cEM29YRqpT-2FQFqvlXhP789DBhM5EEgRR37j6O-2BZO3T3KueVX0Lgbh5463Fi-2BQp8QN7Ar997zmXcDKaLK9zbt3Y8WrKea0nhaSoxMhoBEwMXIhdwWQU4nVbD3KSNi581nwcHHqPTpcOynlO9MfRPhF4kT4poRcOAbkq5oWUcqG3El3ST3RiDm4YtgveFdDGdLcAW175eFWye91vtoDezAVQpr7Y9Fx1T3zMWcv8AFXI3IIXyIGpalFlH-2Bm8mmUrPSTg3lbH9yeWPt6HVJxr2Rm2nmYfjr-2BjbRQsk0b-2BDFIdVL3edNW71Fvv4uO00c-3D
https://u6095790.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=gYbRhGOvY5JfjNuWEJqh227hWBPIQvnQB-2B9E8OAxMHCMrpHjC0MVwo-2Bzcqbn8yL4rZmhviG9N2vzUWH2wctIZ8psX4myibOteWku0meicaDZSd8PESaLe5CiDzwj1XYoS4sqa6NBuGYJUBO7o23tNQ-3D-3DMUqj_-2BLewRnRFyFVPCTMNSz-2BV7hpWn-2F6HUKy5gWdGlWT92IzAVFPETGB98acN6s6Yw3k-2BifGG-2FFxSuiynypG46SkmHqJoQxN803m3O8VElN6Xn-2B7g7Iy0st-2BfV-2Brdk1CvRC-2B-2BDS0FpMp4mmtszbFwE1wQSMZ10ngTEf1Iw5nDLm7bY3R-2BE46cEM29YRqpT-2FQFqvlXhP789DBhM5EEgRR37j6O-2BZO3T3KueVX0Lgbh5463Fi-2BQp8QN7Ar997zmXcDKaLK9zbt3Y8WrKea0nhaSoxMhoNnRzy4lxf5C9HvpZRZLHInqRB5shGNS-2BS4OkKObDC7-2FUMPSdFgOYAT0TGkbptxnCIV0LmW1GQgwAdjl350TaCS2ad9tco9VsRJhm2ltZO6ORKt9BJRrAy-2BVPax9gK4KUDuhG-2FCO9kv-2FuUEsNYyku7dNWdTYDCJGpyLhlyNufWobnj5EJ5eLI6ETDyaWgassewDeTHazea4XotkVmujmy9k-3D
https://u6095790.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=gYbRhGOvY5JfjNuWEJqh227hWBPIQvnQB-2B9E8OAxMHCMrpHjC0MVwo-2Bzcqbn8yL4rZmhviG9N2vzUWH2wctIZ8psX4myibOteWku0meicaDZSd8PESaLe5CiDzwj1XYoS4sqa6NBuGYJUBO7o23tNQ-3D-3DMUqj_-2BLewRnRFyFVPCTMNSz-2BV7hpWn-2F6HUKy5gWdGlWT92IzAVFPETGB98acN6s6Yw3k-2BifGG-2FFxSuiynypG46SkmHqJoQxN803m3O8VElN6Xn-2B7g7Iy0st-2BfV-2Brdk1CvRC-2B-2BDS0FpMp4mmtszbFwE1wQSMZ10ngTEf1Iw5nDLm7bY3R-2BE46cEM29YRqpT-2FQFqvlXhP789DBhM5EEgRR37j6O-2BZO3T3KueVX0Lgbh5463Fi-2BQp8QN7Ar997zmXcDKaLK9zbt3Y8WrKea0nhaSoxMhoNnRzy4lxf5C9HvpZRZLHInqRB5shGNS-2BS4OkKObDC7-2FUMPSdFgOYAT0TGkbptxnCIV0LmW1GQgwAdjl350TaCS2ad9tco9VsRJhm2ltZO6ORKt9BJRrAy-2BVPax9gK4KUDuhG-2FCO9kv-2FuUEsNYyku7dNWdTYDCJGpyLhlyNufWobnj5EJ5eLI6ETDyaWgassewDeTHazea4XotkVmujmy9k-3D


  

• Access to COVID-19 Disaster Payment, if eligibility criteria 
are met 
• Provision of PPE from the National Medical Stockpile 
• Actions for aged care facilities including PPE, single site 
workforce supplement and integration of an aged care 
response centre into the Public Health Emergency 
Operations Centre 
• Assistance with contact tracing 
• Asymptomatic testing via GP-led respiratory clinics 
• Reprioritisation of vaccine supplies, if required 
• Two Medicare Benefits Schedule items for telehealth 
consultations for patients in COVID-19 hotspots. 
 
For more information on the NSW Government’s ‘stay at 
home’ rules, click this link: https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-
19/rules/affected-regions 
 
For more information on where to get tested, click this 
link: https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/health-and-
wellbeing/clinics 

P&C News 
URGENT UPDATE - Our Pie Drive has been postponed as we 
are unable to deliver them safely at this time. We are hoping 
to reschedule for later this term. 
 
In order for the P&C to continue to function, and allow for 
canteens, welcome events, etc.  we need more parents that 
are willing to take on Executive roles. These roles don't need 
to be big time requirements - we all have busy family lives, 
work commitments, and other life commitments.  The P&C 
AGM is scheduled for the first week of September, and this 
is when the P&C needs parents to step forward and assume 
these Executive roles. Details will follow with role 
descriptions and more information about the P&C 
objectives. 

   Your P&C Executive Team 
 

  
 

 

 
 

Photos of 2021 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

https://u6095790.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=gYbRhGOvY5JfjNuWEJqh2z93AipVqXulaKXAVv0avkdh69b-2FinHR1ALcsWyVPGODxq586iBG4PVvAr5Jtz2U5Q-3D-3DyziH_-2BLewRnRFyFVPCTMNSz-2BV7hpWn-2F6HUKy5gWdGlWT92IzAVFPETGB98acN6s6Yw3k-2BifGG-2FFxSuiynypG46SkmHqJoQxN803m3O8VElN6Xn-2B7g7Iy0st-2BfV-2Brdk1CvRC-2B-2BDS0FpMp4mmtszbFwE1wQSMZ10ngTEf1Iw5nDLm7bY3R-2BE46cEM29YRqpT-2FQFqvlXhP789DBhM5EEgRR37j6O-2BZO3T3KueVX0Lgbh5463Fi-2BQp8QN7Ar997zmXcDKaLK9zbt3Y8WrKea0nhaSoxMhoI5alIrYtfmX5jaPHnh2Py8yP-2B9t2pYPmm66jKHjJbDW05zHSJxb3sKW-2Bw8AlBKERfaXDNzjzMePnJnmQfyVU-2FseIR-2Fw-2BmvF6UfX155ue1xZyPWXiqy7j3YyDTxoQtF99mBToBvAn2LX8LP-2FNBLftASREtTDov6m1Xq7iMkhDLr7o8r63XsZk441PyoJPvLzGyZFLfbvsHoQTfqU9l-2F3svY-3D
https://u6095790.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=gYbRhGOvY5JfjNuWEJqh2z93AipVqXulaKXAVv0avkdh69b-2FinHR1ALcsWyVPGODxq586iBG4PVvAr5Jtz2U5Q-3D-3DyziH_-2BLewRnRFyFVPCTMNSz-2BV7hpWn-2F6HUKy5gWdGlWT92IzAVFPETGB98acN6s6Yw3k-2BifGG-2FFxSuiynypG46SkmHqJoQxN803m3O8VElN6Xn-2B7g7Iy0st-2BfV-2Brdk1CvRC-2B-2BDS0FpMp4mmtszbFwE1wQSMZ10ngTEf1Iw5nDLm7bY3R-2BE46cEM29YRqpT-2FQFqvlXhP789DBhM5EEgRR37j6O-2BZO3T3KueVX0Lgbh5463Fi-2BQp8QN7Ar997zmXcDKaLK9zbt3Y8WrKea0nhaSoxMhoI5alIrYtfmX5jaPHnh2Py8yP-2B9t2pYPmm66jKHjJbDW05zHSJxb3sKW-2Bw8AlBKERfaXDNzjzMePnJnmQfyVU-2FseIR-2Fw-2BmvF6UfX155ue1xZyPWXiqy7j3YyDTxoQtF99mBToBvAn2LX8LP-2FNBLftASREtTDov6m1Xq7iMkhDLr7o8r63XsZk441PyoJPvLzGyZFLfbvsHoQTfqU9l-2F3svY-3D
https://u6095790.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=gYbRhGOvY5JfjNuWEJqh2z93AipVqXulaKXAVv0avkd6uBk7dcSVkHrSp8fFSslFpxCo-2BPkV7AUxSvlXWOJA-2BJTjiT1u57o-2Be7Yxyk6BxWw-3DMEFW_-2BLewRnRFyFVPCTMNSz-2BV7hpWn-2F6HUKy5gWdGlWT92IzAVFPETGB98acN6s6Yw3k-2BifGG-2FFxSuiynypG46SkmHqJoQxN803m3O8VElN6Xn-2B7g7Iy0st-2BfV-2Brdk1CvRC-2B-2BDS0FpMp4mmtszbFwE1wQSMZ10ngTEf1Iw5nDLm7bY3R-2BE46cEM29YRqpT-2FQFqvlXhP789DBhM5EEgRR37j6O-2BZO3T3KueVX0Lgbh5463Fi-2BQp8QN7Ar997zmXcDKaLK9zbt3Y8WrKea0nhaSoxMhoCfDiDuKfgPFCSEwRdiqgW54NQXPkbpzLe8pnCK28kQ90LznrdupE96r20Kh-2BYP1EqbL6ER-2Bq-2Bm73Y1qI2ippLz9IKqon309QxZdA2xYhlir-2BvucGBoyMoOdxBniRWH89eo41kTamCud4zfQX8RmCEFhk7CmJH7NsmI7ZC2NZmiZ9-2BExhSwkKXVbn4UUTY35R2tZAGcIfWS-2FLmCB-2FcHmWls-3D
https://u6095790.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=gYbRhGOvY5JfjNuWEJqh2z93AipVqXulaKXAVv0avkd6uBk7dcSVkHrSp8fFSslFpxCo-2BPkV7AUxSvlXWOJA-2BJTjiT1u57o-2Be7Yxyk6BxWw-3DMEFW_-2BLewRnRFyFVPCTMNSz-2BV7hpWn-2F6HUKy5gWdGlWT92IzAVFPETGB98acN6s6Yw3k-2BifGG-2FFxSuiynypG46SkmHqJoQxN803m3O8VElN6Xn-2B7g7Iy0st-2BfV-2Brdk1CvRC-2B-2BDS0FpMp4mmtszbFwE1wQSMZ10ngTEf1Iw5nDLm7bY3R-2BE46cEM29YRqpT-2FQFqvlXhP789DBhM5EEgRR37j6O-2BZO3T3KueVX0Lgbh5463Fi-2BQp8QN7Ar997zmXcDKaLK9zbt3Y8WrKea0nhaSoxMhoCfDiDuKfgPFCSEwRdiqgW54NQXPkbpzLe8pnCK28kQ90LznrdupE96r20Kh-2BYP1EqbL6ER-2Bq-2Bm73Y1qI2ippLz9IKqon309QxZdA2xYhlir-2BvucGBoyMoOdxBniRWH89eo41kTamCud4zfQX8RmCEFhk7CmJH7NsmI7ZC2NZmiZ9-2BExhSwkKXVbn4UUTY35R2tZAGcIfWS-2FLmCB-2FcHmWls-3D

